

January 13, 2023

Rockley Family Foundation Attn: Tobin Rockley PO Box 17930 Golden, CO 80402

Dear Tobin,

I join the entire Charleston Southern University family in extending our sincerest gratitude for your generous contribution. Your recent gift to the Horton School of Music is greatly appreciated and will make an immeasurable impact in the lives of our students.

As CSU continues to ensure that our students receive an excellent education in a Christian environment, we remain steadfast in seeking the Lord's constant guidance. With God's direction and your abundant support, CSU perseveres in preparing servant leaders to pursue significant lives. Each gift you provide helps to make this happen. Your investment in our students' success will pay dividends for generations to come. We are blessed to have your support and want you to know that we could never do what we do without you!

In conjunction with your recent gift, please join me in praying for our students, the CSU family, our community, and our country as we do God's work for His glory. Once again, words cannot convey how much we appreciate you.

I pray 2023 will be filled with countless blessings for you and your family. May it be true for you and CSU that the best is yet to come!

Faithfully,

Dondi E. Costin, PhD

President

Charleston Southern University

Johin Thank you so much for
Continuing this partnershy
that is such a blessing to
our students /
our students /